NOTES on thePUBLIC PARTICIPATION

TIME_held onMONDAY, 27th MAY, 2002
in the Town Hall, Swanage at 7 o’clock p.m.

In addition to Members of the Council and officers,
approx. 21 members of the public attended the Meeting.

Councillor Suttle (Town Mayor) welcomed those present and invited questions from
the audience.

MR. GEORGE WILLEY _reported on a recent visit to Rudesheim am Rhein, enjoyed
by members of the Swanage Town Twinning Association. He conveyed “Best Wishes”
from the Mayor of Rudesheim and presented Councillor Suttle with a book, entitled
“Hochheim am Main”.

MR. FOOKS referred to the removal of the waste bin at the top of Burlington Chine.
He was informed that Purbeck District Council had authorised the removal of the bin
for a trial period, in an attempt to curb the illegal fly-tipping that often occurred in the
vicinity.

MR. C. BRIGHT thanked Councillor Suttle for conducting the Public Participation
sessions during his term of Office, and also the Town Clerk for providing answers to
the many queries raised.

MRS. SAUNDERSreferred to the seats that had recently been removed from the
Bandstand, Sandpit Field and Beach Gardens and enquired whether they would be
re-instated. She was informed by the Council’s Operations Manager that the seats had
been taken in for repair and re-furbishment, as part of the general maintenance
programme. It was intended that the majority of the seats would be replaced.




